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Courtesy Copy: Sound Level Variance - Iglesia Cristiana Cedros Del Libano - 15th
Anniversary

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Joseph Voyda.

This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of ENS - D5: Payne-Phalen District Five Planning Council (859 recipients)

An application for a sound level variance has been received from Rene Campos, for Iglesia Cristiana Cedros Del Libano,
for 15th Anniversary, to be held on Saturday September 14th from 3pm to 6pm with a sound check from 1pm to 3pm.
The event will be located at 1003 Arcade Street and 1000 Walsh Street / The church and Cleveland Middle School
baseball field. Further details concerning this event will be forthcoming.
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